



Woden Primary School Newsletter

We have had a lovely couple of weeks in school with lots of activities taking place such as our festive performance, Children in Need day and Geography Day. It has been lovely to see the children so happy and eager to learn! The lead up to Christmas is a busy time and the children are looking forward to continuing with all their hard work as well as enjoying a wide variety of exciting events such as our Christmas dinner and Christmas Jumper Day!

Mrs H Vernon

News and Information

Charity Donations

A huge thank you to you all for helping us to raise £150 for Children in Need as well as sponsoring the Athlete Visit to our school, which I am sure will have raised a tremendous amount too. Your generosity, as always, is really appreciated and will go towards helping those less fortunate.

Christmas Fun!

On Wednesday, Year 1 to Year 6 watched a Christmas performance of 'The Clockmaker's Christmas' which was thoroughly enjoyed by everyone — including the staff! More Christmas activities are coming soon, including Christmas jumper day and school Christmas dinner on December 10th. More details about these will be sent out soon.

Christmas Dinner

Christmas Dinner for the children will be on Friday 10th December. You will be soon receiving a text message for you to order a school Christmas dinner. If you normally pay for a school meal, please make this payment of £2.20 by Friday 3rd December via Pay360.

Geography Day

Yesterday the whole school took part in a Geography Day. The children took part in lots of activities throughout the day and many of our children enjoyed Forest School creating art in nature. We are very keen to work with all year groups over the rest of the sacademic year in our Forest School area.

Reception places for 2022

Please be aware that you can now apply for your child to join Reception if they were born between 1 September 2017 and 31 August 2018. School applications must be made by 15 January 2022. You can apply via The City of Wolverhampton Parents Portal.

COVID Precautions

Thank you for your continued support in ensuring all children absent from school are taken for a PCR test before they return. This has ensured that Woden remains open for learning for all our children. Please remember to inform us of the result by emailing: enaultics@wodenprimary.org

Woden Attendance

Please ensure your child attends school regularly unless ill. The Government's attendance target is still at least 96%. Please contact our school Attendance Lead (Miss Everett) if you require any further information.

Any absences <u>must</u> be reported to the <u>school office</u>. (Tel: 01902 558880)

TO REPORT COVID RESULTS, PLEASE EMAIL: enquiries@wodenprimary.org





Woden Primary School Newsletter

Homework

Could we remind parents that children have access to online learning at home via our school website. Parents can also help by encouraging their child to learn their times tables at home and also by listening to their child read the book which they bring home each week.

You can find these resources here: https://www.wodenprimary.org/home-learning-homepage/

IMPORTANT DATES FOR AUTUMN TERM Half term

Monday 1st November – Friday 17th December

Tuesday 30th November – School photos (individual only)
Friday 10th December – Christmas dinner / Christmas Jumper
Day

Tuesday 14th December – Peter Pan online performance for children

INSET DAY (school closed to all children) - Monday 6th December

Friday 17th December – End of Autumn Term